
Dates for your 

Diary 
   

 

 27th November 2016 

Rotorua vs WBOP 

rep games 

 

 5th December 2016 

RCA Board Meeting 

 

 10th December 2016 

Senior Reserve Pre 

Xmas Competition 

Semi Finals 

 

 13th December 2016 

WHHS vs the Shaun 

Brown Touring 

Team 

 

 17th December 2016 

Senior Reserve Pre 

Xmas Competition 

Final 

 

 19th – 22nd December 

2016 

RCA Holiday 

Program 

 

 

From the Chairman- Steve Pittman 
 

Welcome to another summer of 

cricket in the Rotorua / Lakelands 

region.  

Cricketing number in the Rotorua / 

Lakelands region are similar to last 

year and we again enjoy the 

support and rivalry with our 

neighbours in Tokoroa and Taupo 

for our hardball grades.  

Although the aim is to enjoy 

cricket and have fun, we also need 

to balance the safety and welfare of 

participants and supporters. Please 

take care out there 

We have some exciting 

developments that we hope will 

improve the participation in junior 

cricket. Alex Evans is our full time 

Cricket Development Officer for 

the whole season, who is assisting 

with both in school and after 

school cricket. We also have 

additional one on one junior 

coaching (user pays)  

We are also looking to start an 

adult T10 competition on Friday 

nights.  

All the best for the run up to 

Christmas and enjoy the warmer 

weather. 

 

                                      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Loving our cricket and our strong clubs with their 

vibrant pathways for junior cricketers 
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 Rotorua Cricket Association is 

proudly sponsored by: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s time once more for the battle of the willow versus the leather.  On behalf of the Senior 

Match Committee I would like to welcome all visitors to our fair city. 

May your afternoons be filled with excitement and pleasure there can only be one winner and 

let’s make that winner be cricket. To all local teams the very best of luck and let’s make our 

visitors feel welcome. 

Play hard but play fair.             

Kia Kaha 

Mike  Holmes 

Chairman Snr Match Committee 

 

 
Junior Cricket for the 2016/17 season has got off to a good start and it has been great to see so 

many enthusiastic young cricketers across all the age groups eager to pick up the bat and get 

out there and play.  Also a big thank you goes out to all those that have given up their time to 

coach, manage, umpire, score and merely support the junior players, without all of you Junior 

Cricket would not exist. 

Let’s have a fantastic summer of cricket. 

Karen Kyle 

Rotorua Cricket Coordinator 

Western Heights High School vs  

Rotorua Boys High School T20 

Thanks to all those that were involved in 

making this game happen. It was a fun 

start to the season and the sportsmanship 

displayed by the players made the 

parents and coaches proud.   
 

 

 


